
From: Hawkins, Quentin <qhawkins@budget.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/15/2013 5:22:28 PM
Subject: RE: Drafts of Final Agencies

Awesome…he still thinks there is an intern named Austin!
 
Quentin Hawkins
803-734-2129
qhawkins@budget.sc.gov
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 5:21 PM

To: Hawkins, Quentin

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: Drafts of Final Agencies
 
                Cool, thanks.  We’ll have to get Les a copy of Awesome this year, so he can see what all the excitement’s 
about.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Hawkins, Quentin 

Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2013 5:06 PM

To: Baker, Josh; Soura, Christian

Subject: Drafts of Final Agencies
 
Christian,
Attached are the agencies we discussed. I don’t think the paper portion will change much, but do expect the technical 
load to have changes. I included a line by line report as information.
 
Thanks,
 
Quentin Hawkins
Research Coordinator
State Budget Division – B&CB
803-734-2129
qhawkins@budget.sc.gov
www.budget.sc.gov
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